
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Tue, Jul 19, 2022 at 4:24 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency D9 
To: Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> 
Cc: Kristy E James <kristy.e.james@wv.gov>, John W Estep <john.w.estep@wv.gov> 
 
 
Dusty, 
 
Your emergency request is approved.   Please follow all emergency procedures outlined 
in the Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook and return all documentation to the 
Purchasing Division buyer for processing within 30 days of this approval. 
 
Thanks, 
Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Capitol Complex, Building 15 
Charleston, WV 25305 
304-558-2544 
 
www.wvpurchasing.gov 
 
 
On Tue, Jul 19, 2022 at 4:00 PM Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> wrote: 
FYI 
 this is for the Materials to fix what they can see at this point.  
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Dusty Smith  
304.414.6859 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> 
Date: Tue, Jul 19, 2022 at 3:49 PM 
Subject: Emergency D9 
To: Tara L Lyle <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, Kristy E James <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
 

We have an extremely large sinkhole that opened up in Hinton, WV. Summers 
county.  D9 has been instructed by the Governor's Office to get this fixed by August 
24th before the school starts.  
 



With every rain storm this is getting worse. At this point we think the price will be over 
$120,000.00 but with a sinkhole we are not sure what it will entail to completely correct 
this situation.  
 
See the Picture below for reference.  
 
    
If you have any questions please let me know, 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Dusty Smith 
Assistant Procurement Officer 
PH 304.414.6859 
 
1900 Kanawha Blvd E 
Building 5 RM 260 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Fax 304.558.0047 
 



 



 



 


